Steven Liang

From: Beth S. Wenger <bwenger237@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 10, 2021 10:32 AM
To: WaterRateBoard

Subject: unreasonable rate hike

Categories: Blue Category

External Email Notice. This email comes from outside of City government. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender.

I am writing to urge the city NOT to move forward with an absurd 17% rate hike. This would be unfair and
draconian in any time, but especially now in the midst of the pandemic. This is completely unreasonable. Do
not make this mistake!!!
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